
 

Memorandum of Understanding 

 

This Memorandum of Understanding ("Agreement") is made and entered into by and between 

the University of Maine System and all of its campuses, locations, sites, centers, and affiliated 

entities (collectively the "University") and Associated Faculties of the University of Maine 

System ("Association"), collectively ("the Parties"). 

The Parties agree to the following amendments to the Memorandum of Understanding executed 

on October 3, 2020, regarding testing of unit members for COVID: 

1. Unit members who interact substantially in person with students or other University 

community members in their teaching, research, or service shall be subject to COVID 

testing not exceed once per week. In this context, substantial interaction with others 

includes anyone who teaches an in-person class or reports to campus for duty in any 

facility or location where other people are also working. Recognizing the University list 

of faculty interacting with others on-campus may not be up to date, a faculty member or 

the Association may reach out to the University if they believe that a member who is 

selected should not be subject to testing under the terms of this paragraph. 

 

2. UMS shall provide AFUM, each week, the results of testing, including the number of 

positive results, all of which done using the Shield T3 method will have been subjected to 

a second confirmatory analysis 

 

3. These amendments shall be effective upon execution, and all other terms of the 

Memorandum of Understanding executed by the Parties on October 3, 2020, and these 

amendments shall remain in full force and effect upon execution through May 21, 2021, 

unless mutually amended by the Parties. 

 

 

__________________________________    _____________ 

AFUM         DATE 

 

 

__________________________________    ______________ 

University of Maine System      DATE 
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